
This half-day event organised by PHA Health and Social Care R&D aims to bring
together policy makers, commissioners, academics and research leaders within
health and social care to share their views and examine how the processes of
research and knowledge transfer could be more effectively integrated into the
overall systems of health and social care. 

The event will showcase the recent research carried out by University of Ulster to
identify research priority areas for Allied Health Professions, but will also explore the
wider context and challenges of undertaking and using meaningful research within
the modern HSC, which is relevant to all health and social care professionals. 

If you would like to attend, please contact Mrs Cara McClure at
cara.mcclure@hscni.net and save the date in your diary. Further information and the
programme are available to download below.
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